Town of Summit
Monthly Meeting
November 9, 2010

Ed Pfaff called the meeting to order at 7:12 P.M.
Roll Call: Jim Miller, Ed Pfaff, Tammy Miller

Public Attendance: Phil Spencer, Deb Spencer, James Raese, Sally Raese, Clarence Roallins, Christine Stull,
Richard Stull

Public Input: Phil Spencer brought up the dog noise ordinance issue and was concerned that this has been
going on for 2 %2 years now and there should be some resolution soon. Ed said that he had talked with a
lawyer about some things and the committee had a meeting set up tentatively for next Thursday night to
discuss getting something put together.

Tammy Miller read the minutes of the October monthly meeting. Jim Miller made a motion to accept the
minutes as being read. Seconded by Ed Pfaff. Motion carried.

Tammy Miller gave the treasurer’ s report. A motion was made by Jim Miller to accept the report as
presented. Seconded by Ed Pfaff. Motion carried.

Building Permits: None
Old Business: None

New Business. James and Sally Raese presented a new land survey. The board reviewed it and Ed signed it.
Jim Miller made a motion to accept the survey as presented. Ed Pfaff seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Road Maintenance: Eugene Peesdl’ s driveway was looked at and decided that it could be built up for now
to level it out. Would evaluate again in the spring and possibly put a culvert in. Sand and Salt are al at the
shop and ready for the snow. The old stuff was brought to the front to use first. Doing some brush cutting
and grading of roads right now. A brand new truck and plow are on order. Thiswas cheaper than the used
ones that were being looked at earlier inthe year. Total cost is about $25,000.

Bills'Payments. Bills and payments were reviewed. Jim Miller made a motion to approve the bills as
presented. Ed Pfaff seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:41 P.M. was made by Jim Miller. Seconded by Jim Miller. Motion carried.

These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.

Tammy Miller, Clerk
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval



